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Kia ora whanau 

Just a brief newsletter to bring you up to date on some last minute happenings. 

LUNCHES 

We were informed, just this morning, that the Tuna Café in town has closed. This means no bought lunches for our 

pupils for the time being. We ask whanau to ensure children bring lunch for the rest of the year. We are hoping to be 

able to set something else up next year. 

PIANO RECITAL 

Our Year 4 children have been having piano lessons 

throughout the year. Next Tuesday at midday these children 

will be giving a recital in the school hall. We encourage 

parents of Year 4 children to come along and listen. 

EARLY FINISH LAST DAY 

Our last day is Tuesday 18th December and we will be 

finishing at the earlier time of 1pm. We think the buses will 

be able to run at this earlier time but will confirm once we 

hear back from Clarks. It is planned to spend the morning 

having a fun day comprised of Top Town events, athletics etc. 

Come along and join the fun. 

SCHOOL GATES 

The gates will be shut from approx. 9.10am every day. This is 

important for keeping our tamariki safe. Entry to the school is then gained by using one of the two gates in our 

carpark driveway. Please make sure you sign in. 

5-7 December - Marama Camp Orongo Bay 

11 December - Graduation / Leavers Dinner 

12 – 14 December-  Ra Camp at Coopers Beach 

17-December - Reports home 

17-December - Final Assembly  5pm – 7.30pm 

18 December - Fun Day – Top Town - Athletics 

18 December - Last day for the year - 1pm finish 

19 December - Board Meeting 6pm 

4 February - First Day Term 1 2019 


